From: Garry Campion 
Sent: 30 January 2019 15:27
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: Bldg 103 Bicester application

Dear Rebekah,,

Following my earlier heritage advice regarding the above, I had a look at the two corner cupboards today.

These are part of the original building / rooms and I’ve advised Jonty that my advice will be that these should be retained.

Could you please therefore consider this in tandem with my earlier advice?

Many thanks,

Best wishes,

Garry

Garry Campion
Senior Conservation Officer
Design & Conservation Team
South Northamptonshire Council
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